
Tariff Approval Letter from Commission.htm[6/27/2018 3:16:04 PM]

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 31, 2006
 
 
Ted J. Wilson
Bridgerland Water Co.
P.O. Box 314
Logan, UT 84321
 
RE: Docket No. 05-001-T02             The purpose of this filing is to request an amended rate
increase.
 
Dear Mr. Wilson:
 
                        The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted on date
December 13, 2005.
 
                        The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the
above named tariff. Now
therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of April 24, 2006, have
hereby been approved by the Commission.
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
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